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MYANMAR OPERATIONS LARGELY UNAFFECTED BY RECENT EARTHQUAKE 
 

 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Soilbuild Construction Group Ltd. (the “Company”, and together 
with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the unfortunate disaster in Myanmar caused by an 

earthquake of 7.7 magnitude which struck the Sagaing region near Mandalay in Myanmar on 28 March 

2025. 

 

The Board wishes to update the shareholders that the Group’s Myanmar operations are located in 
Yangon which is in the Southern part of Myanmar, and are of some distance away from the epicentre 

of the earthquake in Central Myanmar. The Group’s employees are safe and facilities and operations 

in Myanmar are largely unaffected by the recent seismic activity.  

 

The Group remains committed to the safety and well-being of its employees and to maintaining its 
business operations in Myanmar. We will continue to monitor the situation closely and provide updates 

as necessary. 
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